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August 22, 2013

To Whom It May Concern:

Sisters Across America, Inc is proud to present its 7th annual Dolls and Guys Tournament on October 26, 2013.  We are pleased to host the tournament at Orange County National Golf Center in Winter Garden, Florida.

Sisters Across America, Inc. (SAA) was founded in 2006.  The mission of the organization is to provide mentoring and financial support to young minority women pursuing a professional career in golf.

We are currently mentoring and supporting Symetra Tour player Ginger Howard of Bradenton, FL.  Ginger has had a very impressive year on tour.  In 2009 we selected our first awardee, Shasta Averyhardt, an alumna and former golf team member of Jackson State University.  In 2010 Shasta received her L.P.G.A. tour card becoming the fourth African American woman to do so. Both women were featured in a Dec. 8, 2012 article in the New York Times; “Seeking to Qualify but Also to Inspire.” 

SAA needs your support to continue encouraging future minority women golfers.  We invite you to join us in our mission of bringing talented minority women to the forefront of professional golf.  October 26, 2013 is your opportunity to help.  On our website and on all print material used that day our loyal supporters will be showcased through a variety of marketing options.
Enclosed is a marketing sponsorship outline along with tournament registration materials.

Financial support from businesses like yours helps SAA, Inc. continue its mission.  That mission is to change the face of women’s professional golf.  SAA, Inc. is a 501 © 3 not-for-profit- organization.  For more information contact tournament chair, Jackie Shields at 407-347-5530. You may also visit our website shown above.
Your generous support is greatly appreciated.

Yours truly,
Jackie  Shields
Jackie Shields

